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      Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,    

This week, Amanda Gormley from the charity Children North East carried out her 

Poverty Proofing audit. She spent the week talking to children, staff and parents and 

went away with a very positive vibe from school, saying how lovely the children were 

to talk to. I look forward to receiving her report and action plan, which will be shared 

with parents/carers as soon as we have received it. 

Well done to Chloe and Daisy for being the first children to receive their platinum 

certificates, which they were presented with this week for being awarded 400 points. 

This is an amazing effort and well deserved. Well done!  

On Monday 19th February, children will be having a Chinese dance workshop in 

celebration of the Chinese New Year. I hope they all enjoy learning their Chinese New 

Year dance.  

Next week is half term. I hope you manage to have a lovely break and I look forward 

to seeing all children back on Monday 19th February.   

Many thanks,   

Jon Stevens.  

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

Monday 12th – Friday 16th Feb                                                

Half Term 

Tuesday 27th February                              

Y6 Heights & Weights 

Tuesday 5th & Thursday 7th 

March                                                          

Parents’ Evenings 

Friday 8th March                                         

World Book Day 

Friday 15th March                                           

Red Nose Day 

Tuesday 19th March                                       

Y3/4 Easter Assembly 

Friday 22nd March                                         

Last Day of Spring Term 

Monday 8th April                                     

Start of Summer Term 

 

Year 3/4 Maths Quiz 

This week, Ava, Logan, Maizey, 

Lennox, Spencer, and Reggie 

represented Bromley Hills in a 

school’s maths quiz.  

They did very well and came 3rd out 

of 9 schools. Well done to these 

children and thank you for doing a 

great job representing Bromley 

Hills.  

 House Points – This week’s winners are: Air!  

Air 

897 

Earth 

728 

Fire 

810 

Water 

879 
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Attendance Autumn Week 

Class RM – 89%                                    

Class RB – 91%                               

Class 1B – 87%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 94%                                           

Class 2L – 91%                                             

Class 3/4B – 92%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 84%                                          

Class 3/4F – 76%                                                

Class 5/6B – 93%                                        

Class 5/6K – 89%                                        

Class 5/6N – 92% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 89%   

 Well done to class 1/2Le for     

94% attendance this week! 
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